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Mesha's Village + AmazonSmile
We were blown away with the amount of support we received during Prime Day. Not
only did many of you add Mesha's Village as your non-profit benefactor on
AmazonSmile, but we also received some generous donations and purchases from
our MV Amazon wish list - thank you all so much, we cannot wait to bring all of this

to the kids in November!

In Case You Missed It...
Here's how to add Mesha's Village as a benefactor on your Amazon account.
After you've added us, we'll receive 0.5% back on all future eligible purchases that

you make at no extra cost to you!

From your computer: From your phone:

1. Visit https://smile.amazon.com on 1. Open your Amazon app and find
your desktop to take you to AmazonSmile. 'Settings' in the main menu at the bottom
right ().

2. Sign in with the same account you use
for Amazon. 2. Click on 'Gifting and Charity'.

3. Select your charity by searching

'‘Meshas Village'. 3. Tap on '"AmazonSmile’ and follow the

on-screen instructions to turn on
4, Start shopping! AmazonSmile on your phone.




July Birthdays

This month we celebrated Faithan turning 7!

Save The Date

Come join us on September 28th at Via 313 in Cedar

Corzxeme

Park, TX to eat some good pizza and be a part of our profit
share. Mesha's Village will receive 10% of all proceeds, so

bring your whole crew!

Swahili Sayings
In conversing with the children and our local friends, we have learned a bit of Swabhili,
the native language in Tanzania. As an organization rooted in education, we want to

share some of what we have learned with you all.

"Zawadi" meaning "gift"

Coming Soon...

Follow us on Instagram @meshasvillage to stay in the loop on upcoming events!

Details to come.

BINGO '
KENDRA
SCOTT

If you or anyone you know is interested in sponsorship, becoming a Mesha's Village
member, or making a one-time donation please visit www.meshasvillage.com or

email meshasvillage@gmail.com.



